12/27/95

Dear Leonard,

Seymour Rosen sent me a copy of the Chicago Tribune article and I can see why he didn't like it. However, it doesn't bother me as much as it does him. I thought you came off well and I really believe that any publicity for the Mountain is good in the long run, even if it isn't exactly what you and I and Seymour might want.

I'll be out to meet you at the Mountain between nine and nine-thirty in the morning on Friday, January 5. That should give us time to get to the museum in Palm Springs with an hour to spare to meet people and check out the set-up before the show goes on at 12. I hope you're inviting people from the Slabs and Niland. Carolyn Parsons tells me that the auditorium seats 500 so there will be plenty of space. The place for your friends to go is the Palm Springs Desert Museum, 101 Museum Drive in Palm Springs. There is free parking available. When they arrive they should go to the Annenberg Theater which is part of the museum.

The lady at CNN called to tell me that the piece they taped at the mountain should go on the air sometime around the first of the year. She promised to call me again and give me the exact air time as soon as she knows it. If she does I will arrange to make a copy for you.

Sorry I didn't make it out to see you before Christmas but I'll be there next year - next week that is.